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Celebrate 25 Years With Brooke Elementary School 
Photo/Media Opportunity  

 
ROYERSFORD, PA – All former staff and students, as well as current staff and students, are invited to 

attend Brooke Elementary School’s 25th Anniversary Celebration! The construction of Brooke was 

completed July of 1991, and the doors opened to the school's first students in September 1991. 

 

WHEN: Wednesday, May 18, 2016 at 6:30 p.m. 

WHERE: Brooke Elementary School, 339 North Lewis Road, Royersford, PA 

DETAILS: Doors will re-open for the celebration on May 18, 2016 at 6:30 p.m. A brief presentation will 

begin at 7 p.m. in the gymnasium to introduce and acknowledge some important Brooke individuals 

- past and present. The building will be open for informal tours. Our current students' artwork will be on 

display along with items from years past.   

  

Do you have any memory items you would be willing to loan us for the anniversary?  Please drop 

labeled items (include name and phone number) to Brooke Elementary by Monday, May 16, 2016, 

for display the day of the celebration. Items will be available for pick-up during school hours Thursday 

and Friday, May 19 and 20.   

  

Facebook link: https://www.facebook.com/Brooke25th/ 

Evite link: http://evite.me/gDjkPhmvd8 
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